

I) Listening

Listen to the conversation in a restaurant. Tick the food they mention.

(Open Mind elementary- track 32. Macmillan)

BEEF		CAKE	
COFFEE		LETTUCE	
TEA		COOKIES	
FISH		POTATOES	
TOMATOES		CHICKEN	

**II) Reading**

Read these presentations of two personal blogs carefully. These people are telling about their eating habits.



BLOGGER ★

Hello, welcome to my blog. I'm Nicole. I'm 22. I am a model from Scotland. I live with my sister. My body is very important and I have to eat lots of fruit and salads all the time. I drink three litres of water per day. I really like hamburgers and pizza but I don't eat them. When I have fashion shows I have to look perfect so I eat very little. I like sports, my favourite is tennis. I play tennis on Saturdays with friends.

BLOGGER ★

Hi, my name is Greg. I'm 19 years old I'm American and I'm a football player in Manchester, England. I am very tall. Eating is very important for my profession. I have a big breakfast with milk, cereal, toast and butter because I train in the morning. I have lunch in the club because we train in the afternoon too. On Saturdays we play and before the match we eat pasta. I love it. It gives you energy.



A) Read the texts and decide if these statements are True or False.

1. Greg is from the USA. _____
2. He is short. _____
3. Nicole has got a brother. _____
4. Nicole is a model. _____
5. She hates sports. _____

B) Read the texts again and answer these questions.

1. How old is Greg? _____
2. What's Greg's favourite food? _____
3. Has Nicole got any brothers or sisters? _____
4. Where is Nicole from? _____
5. Is Greg English? _____

III) Vocabulary

A) Circle the odd word out.

- | | | | |
|------------|--------|----------|----------|
| 1. potato | pear | lettuce | carrot |
| 2. milk | butter | cheese | eggs |
| 3. apple | egg | grapes | peach |
| 4. chicken | fish | beef | tomatoes |
| 5. spinach | onion | lemonade | pepper |

B) Name food.












